
ALL GPBC LADIES:  You are invited to our WMU Salad Supper to 

be held October 11th at 6:00pm at the church.  Bring a salad and 

a friend.   

 

W.M.U. OFFICERS:  Please plan to attend our first Council Meet-

ing of the year October 10th at 10:00am in the church library.  

See you there! 

 

OUR NATION MUST HONOR GOD:  Franklin Graham writes, “Our 

country’s in trouble.  We’re in trouble spiritually.  We’re in trouble 

racially.  We’re in trouble economically.  We’re in trouble political-

ly.  The only hope for the United States of America is Almighty 

God.”  Our job as Christians is to make the impact of Christ felt in 

every phase of life—religious, social, economic, and political.  But 

we must not do it in our own strength or wisdom.  We can only do 

it as we surrender ourselves completely to God—allowing Him to 

work in us.  Come honor God with us in Richmond on October 

12th where we will pray with Franklin Graham seeking God’s 

blessing on America.  We will drive the GPBC van to the prayer 

rally so please sign up in the Narthex.  See Sharon for more infor-

mation.   

 

A CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS COMMITTEE MEETING will be held 

October 10th at 7:00pm.   

ALL GPBC LADIES:  You are invited to our WMU Salad Supper to 

be held October 11th at 6:00pm at the church.  Bring a salad and 

a friend.   

 

W.M.U. OFFICERS:  Please plan to attend our first Council Meet-

ing of the year October 10th at 10:00am in the church library.  

See you there! 

 

OUR NATION MUST HONOR GOD:  Franklin Graham writes, “Our 

country’s in trouble.  We’re in trouble spiritually.  We’re in trouble 

racially.  We’re in trouble economically.  We’re in trouble political-

ly.  The only hope for the United States of America is Almighty 

God.”  Our job as Christians is to make the impact of Christ felt in 

every phase of life—religious, social, economic, and political.  But 

we must not do it in our own strength or wisdom.  We can only do 

it as we surrender ourselves completely to God—allowing Him to 

work in us.  Come honor God with us in Richmond on October 

12th where we will pray with Franklin Graham seeking God’s 

blessing on America.  We will drive the GPBC van to the prayer 

rally so please sign up in the Narthex.  See Sharon for more infor-

mation.   

 

A CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS COMMITTEE MEETING will be held 

October 10th at 7:00pm.   



Matthew 25:35:  For I was hungry and you gave me something to 

eat, I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, I was a 

stranger and you invited me in.   

 

In observance of “World Hunger Day” on October 9th, GPBC 

WMU ladies will be baking bread.  For a minimum of a 

$10.00 donation, you get to enjoy the bread—and 100% of 

the raised money will go towards the World Hunger offering.   

All supplies are donated by ladies of the WMU.  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14.5% of U.S. households struggle to put enough food on the  

table.  More than 48 million Americans, including 15.9 million 

children, live in these households.   

 

The hunger offering is truly a “World” hunger offering because 

funds are distributed through our many partners here in Virginia 

and around the world.  50% stays here in Virginia and is used by 

the Baptist General Association of Virginia churches, district  

associations, and other partnering agencies and ministry centers.   

 

Please support this ministry.  If you have any questions, please 

see Jeannie Fitzgerald, Pauline Littell, or any WMU ladies.   

 

After worship (in the youth room), we will accept your bread  

orders or any donation.   
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